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AAMG 2021 Conference Attendee Survey Summary

Introduction:
After its second fully virtual conference in June 2021, AAMG surveyed conference participants about 
their experiences. The conference survey results further inform and direct AAMG’s Conference 
Committee and Board of Directors for future programming and conferences whether virtual, in person, 
or in a hybrid state. The observations in this report reflect respondents’ data and comments. Out of 479 
conference registrants, AAMG received feedback from 73 individuals. 42.5% of respondents self-
identified as seasoned professionals (15+ years); 31.5% self-identified as mid-career professionals 
(10-15 years); 20.5% self-identified as emerging professionals (less than 10 years); and 5.5% self-
identified as students. The respondents’ locations were 95.9% United States and 4.1% non-United 
States.

Observations:
The overwhelming majority of our attendees answering the survey are those who have attended our 
conference before (64.4%) AND are members of AAMG (94.5%). Interesting to note also is how the 
majority of attendees answering the survey learned of the conference through the AAMG Listserv 
(44.4%).  Additionally, 82.2% of survey respondents were “very” or “mostly satisfied” with their 
overall conference experience, while 89% were “very” or “mostly satisfied” with the overall quality of 
content in presentations/discussions.










